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E-Points 

 
Opioid prescribing BPAs to align with MN State prescribing guidelines. Changes have been reviewed 
Through the Integrated Pain Steering Committee and will now provide information on the Morphine Mg Equivalent per 
prescription.  
 

 

 

Retired BPA’s: Multiple Best Practice alerts again retired. This is due to duplicated actions, obsolete function, or changes 
in workflows. 

Hepatitis C Health Maintenance topic: Updated to align with the current USPSTF age ranges. 

Alert Space Report and recommendations: Continued work with the First Data Bank tool to fine tune existing 
pharmaceutical related alerts. 

Information provided: Work is being done to update the IV contrast BPA to bring into alignment with all ACR guidelines. 

Social work enhancement: All sites will now receive the correct BPA as a reminder for patients who are requesting 
assistance with Advanced Directives. 

Continuing Review: Ongoing review of Best Practice Alerts, drug interactions and in-line warnings to reduce 
inappropriate alerts whenever possible. The next Clinical Decision Support meeting is scheduled 
for 7/22/2021 
  

 


